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In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8 s. 2013, this 
Division Advisory is issued not for endorsement 

per D.O. 28 s. 2001 only for the information of DepEd 
Officials, personnel as well as the concerned public. 

 

DIVISION ADVISORY  
No. 254,        s. 2025 

 
To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 
  Chief Education Supervisors 
  Education Program Supervisors 
  Public Schools District Supervisors 
  Secondary Public School Heads 
  All Others Concerned 
 
 
     This Office informs all concerned that the University Admission Testing Center 
of Bataan Peninsula State University is requesting a meeting with the  Senior 
High School Guidance Counselors/Designates on October 3, 2025, 9:00 AM - 12:00 
NN at the University Library of BPSU Main Campus. 
 
     Attached is the letter from Bataan Peninsula State University Admission Office for 
further details. 
 
     For your guidance and reference. 
 
 

                                                               
CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V 

Schools Division Superintendent 
 

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ci11/2025 

October 3, 2025



DepEd Bataan <bataan@deped.gov.ph>

Details of meeting with the University Admission and Testing Center at BPSU

Central Admission Office <admission_central@bpsu.edu.ph> Wed, Oct 1, 2025 at 11:21 AM
To: DepEd Bataan <bataan@deped.gov.ph>, balanga.city@deped.gov.ph

Dear Sir/ Ma'am:

Greetings of peace and gratitude!

In line with the our request (Re: Request for a Meeting with the Guidance Counselors/Designates or School
Representative) dated September 11, 2025, the University Admission and Testing Center at Bataan Peninsula
State University would like to send you the following meeting details:

Date: October 3, 2025 (Friday)
Time: 9:00AM-12:00PM
Venue: 3rd Floor, Learning Commons, University Library, BPSU Main Campus

Should you have any clarifications or concerns, please do not hesitate to reply to this email.

Thank you very much, and God bless!

--

UNIVERSITY ADMISSION AND TESTING CENTER

Bataan Peninsula State University

Capitol Compound, Brgy. Tenejero, City of Balanga 2100 Bataan
E-Mail Add: admission_central@bpsu.edu.ph

We want to hear from you! 
We value your comments on our services to help you better more effectively and improve our procedures and services continuously. To share your
experience, kindly click the following link: 

for Onsite Transaction
for Online Transaction or
for Feedback

DISCLAIMER: The message and files attached to this email may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure and
are intended only for authorized recipient/s. If you are not the authorized person and received this communication in error, please notify the
University Admission and Testing Center (UATC) immediately by responding to this e-mail and then immediately delete it from your system. Opinions
contained in this email or any of its attachments do not necessarily reflect the opinions of the BPSU- UATC.

mailto:admission_central@bpsu.edu.ph
https://forms.gle/v5A8vGqAs6R8Kruh8
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